									Be It Remembered that the Greene County 
									Council met in Regular Session on Tuesday,
									May 27, 2014 at 4:00 p.m. in the 
									Commissioners’ Room on the third floor
									of the Courthouse.

The meeting was called to order by Major Mike Hasler.

The Pledge of Allegiance opened the meeting.

Those present were:  W. Edward Cullison, William H. Harp, Jerry R. Frye, Patti Jones, Gregg Roudebush, D. Joe Huntington, and Council Attorney Marvin Abshire. 

Re:  Minutes
The minutes of the regular meeting held on April 28, 2014 were approved on a motion made by Patti Jones.  Gregg Roudebush seconded the motion.  Motion passed unanimously. 

Re:  Circuit Court Judge – Additional Appropriation Request
[bookmark: _GoBack]Hal Harp made a motion to advertise for an additional appropriation in the amount of $6,000.00 out of the County General Fund as requested by Circuit Court Judge Erik Allen in order to pay for Petit Jurors who may be needed for the remainder of 2014.  Judge Allen told the Council that his Petit Juror account line has already been exhausted due to 2 trials being held so far this year.  Joe Huntington seconded the motion.  Motion passed unanimously.

Re:  Drug & Alcohol Director – Additional Appropriation Request
Patti Jones made a motion to advertise for an additional appropriation in the amount of $4,342.00 out of the Greene County Drug & Alcohol Fund as requested by Drug & Alcohol Director Nicole Noel in order to use money from a grant already awarded by the state.  Hal Harp seconded the motion.  Motion passed unanimously.

Re:  Soil & Water Conservation District – Matt Hanauer 
Watershed Coordinator Matt Hanauer presented the Council Members with a report about what the Soil & Water Conservation District is doing to help keep the county’s waterways as healthy as possible, which includes continual water testing.  Mr. Hanauer told the Council that the Soil & Water District has received a $20,000.00 Lake and River Enhancement (LARE) Grant from the state in order to perform log jam removal on 4 sites in Greene County.  He also told the Council that there will be an End of 319 Grant Meeting to be held at the Solsberry Fire Station at 6:00 p.m. on July 18, 2014.  The Council thanked Mr. Hanauer for his time, information, and hard work.

Re:  Greene County Solid Waste District
It was reported that the changes at the Greene County Solid Waste District have been proceeding along well.  Recycle containers, which are filling up quickly, have been placed at the main location, Linton, and Worthington and soon will be at Jasonville.

There being no further business to come before the Council, Gregg Roudebush made a motion to adjourn.  Patti Jones seconded the motion.  Motion passed.
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